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Decades of experience key to win

HUNTINGTON BEACH, Calif., Jan. 29, 2015 - Boeing [NYSE: BA] will provide sustaining engineering support for the
guidance system of the Minuteman lll intercontinental ballistic missile (ICBM) for the U.S. Air Force, ensuring the
safety, security and effectiveness of the nation’s land-based nuclear deterrent, under a recently-awarded $51
million contract.

“Since 1958, Boeing has stood alongside the U.S. Air Force to design, develop and test ICBM systems,” said
Peggy Morse, vice president, Boeing Directed Energy & Strategic Systems (DESS). “Boeing’s uninterrupted
support will ensure the Minuteman Ill force remains safe, secure and effective.”

Boeing is the original equipment manufacturer of the Minuteman guidance system, and its innovations have
been integral to improving each generation of the system.

“Dedicated, skilled Boeing personnel have experience on 99 percent of the contract’s work requirements,”
Morse said. “Our team has extensive design and test data knowledge, and a record of zero discrepancies in
Nuclear Weapons Related Material inspections.”

A unit of The Boeing Company, Boeing Defense, Space & Security is one of the world's largest defense, space
and security businesses specializing in innovative and capabilities-driven customer solutions, and the world'’s
largest and most versatile manufacturer of military aircraft. Headquartered in St. Louis, Boeing Defense, Space
& Security is a $31 billion business with 56,000 employees worldwide. Follow us on Twitter: @BoeingDefense.
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